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Dear Valued Kyndryl Supplier, 

We are pleased to announce that we are moving to Kyndryl’s own Source to Pay platform. 

It will be independent from the current solution provided. Thus, we will set up a new Trading 
Relationship between you, SAP Ariba and us. Kyndryl and SAP Ariba have reached an 
agreement to provide you this service without any network fees associated with Kyndryl 
transactions only. 

We believe this move will strengthen our business relationship and allow for more robust 
collaboration and purchasing capabilities. 

What does this mean for you? 

Conducting business on the SAP Business Network will be required and your POs, invoices, 
acknowledgments, and ship notices will be transmitted using this platform. 

When will this take effect? 

We are targeting cutover from current business-to-business process in two activations in 
April and July 2023.   

What will happen next? 

In the coming weeks, SAP Ariba will send you important communications and instructions 
for joining the SAP Business Network. This includes establishing a trading relationship with 
Kyndryl on the SAP Business Network and configuring your SAP Business Network 
account. We appreciate your prompt action on all communications and requests regarding 
this initiative (not to exceed five business days). 

How can you learn more about the Kyndryl and SAP Ariba partnership?  



You can learn more about SAP Ariba and the specific details about this initiative by 
registering for a web-based supplier summit. Attendance is required as you will have the 
opportunity to participate in a live Q&A with experts from both SAP Ariba and Kyndryl. 

Summit Title  Date Time Registration 

Kyndryl Supplier Summit 
EMEA Tuesday, November 8th 9:30 AM CET Register here  

Kyndryl Supplier Summit 
Americas Tuesday, November 15th  11:00 AM EST Register here  

Kyndryl Supplier Summit 
AP Wednesday, November 16th  2:30 PM IST Register here  

 

Please note, if you opt into additional services or transact with other buying organizations on 
SAP Business Network, you may be subject to fees. Click here to learn more about SAP 
Business Network fees. 

If you are not the correct recipient or have questions, please contact the Kyndryl Supplier 
Enablement Team at SupplierEnablement@kyndryl.com.  

Thank you,  

On behalf of Graham Wright, CPO 
Kyndryl Enablement Team 
Kyndryl | 1 Vanderbilt Ave | New York | NY | 10017 | US 

 


